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SUMMARY

Digest: This Act changes the time of the report about some information from DCBS to PDAB to
yearly. Changes the number of drugs PDAB must identify for cost issues. Changes PDAB's
reporting about generic drugs. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.9).

Modifies, from quarterly to annually, the timing of the Department of Consumer and Business
Services' requirement to report certain information to the Prescription Drug Affordability Board.

Modifies the number of prescription drugs that may create affordability challenges that the board is
directed to identify.

Modifies the board's reporting requirements for the status of the generic drug market.
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